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ISSO Weekly Newsletter  June 13 

 

ISSO Office Has Moved 
       The ISSO Office has moved to our temporary location in the Biology 
       Research Complex, Room 50.  Our phone numbers will remain the same.  The   
       Biology Research Complex can be located by crossing University Avenue at  
       the intersection of College Street and University Avenue and the BRC is the 
       first building on the right.   There is also convenient B parking close to the 
       building.  
 
CIEP Student Custodial Position 
       CIEP has a position open for a student employee to perform  
       housekeeping/custodial duties for summer and the rest of the academic year.  
       The salary is $7.50 per hour and the person will be expected to work between 
       10-12 hours per week.  Apply by sending an e-mail to carol.coronado@uni.edu  

      and include a resume and cover letter. 
 
College Hill Arts Festival 
       The 35th Annual College Hill Arts Festival will be held on June 14-15 on the  
       UNI  campus, at the corner of College and 23rd Streets.  This arts festival  
       showcases 75 Midwestern artists presenting original works and offering  
       demonstrations in various media.  Noon to 8 pm Friday and 10 am to 5 pm on  
       Saturday. 
 
Movies Under the Moon in Overman Park June 21 
       Movies Under the Moon will be showing Grease on June 21 at 6:30 pm in  
       Overman Park in Cedar Falls.  Cedar Valley Acoustic Guitar starts at 6:30 pm,  
       the movie at dusk (around 9 pm).  Popcorn and food available.  Bring along  
       your blanket or lawn chairs. 
 
June's Student Health 101 is now available 
       There are some great articles and a chance to win $1,000.  Read the new issue 
       at  http://readsh101.com/uni.html. 

 

Waterloo Bucks Baseball 
       The next home game for Waterloo Bucks Baseball is tonight, Thursday, June 
       13 at 6:35 pm.  Double Buck and Frisbee night.  Check out  
       http://www.waterloobucks.com. 
 
ISSO Summer Office Hours 
      ISSO summer office hours are 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.   
 

Things to Do in the Summer  
        Even though summers might seem a little slow, there are plenty of events going on on 
        campus and around the community.   
        Check out: http://www.uni.edu/unicalendar/ for summer events at UNI 
        http://www.communitymainstreet.org/aspx/calendar.aspx for summer events in  
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        Cedar Falls 
        http://www.cedarvalleytourism.org/events.aspx for summer events in Waterloo and  
        Cedar Valley 
        http://www.traveliowa.com/calendar for events around the state of Iowa. 
        Enjoy your summer! 
 

 

Reminder to like our Facebook page 

Remember to like our Facebook page and check for important announcements.  
The link is https://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn 
 

 

ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 

 

At any time if you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply 

"unsubscribe" 
--  
International Students and Scholars Office 

University of Northern Iowa                                       

50 Biology Research Complex                                                            

Cedar Falls, IA  50614-0164 

U.S.A.                                            

Phone:  319-273-6421 

For deaf or hard of hearing, use Relay 711 

Fax:    319-273-6103 

E-mail: international.services@uni.edu 

Web: www.uni.edu/internationalservices 

Skype: UNI_ISSOAdvisor 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/uni.isso 

Regular office hours 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Summer office hours 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
The University of Northern Iowa provides transformative learning experiences that inspire 
students to embrace challenge, engage in critical inquiry and creative thought, and contribute to 
society. 
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